
   

 
April 12, 2024 

 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

 
Congratulations to the cast and crew of Beauty and the Beast Jr. for a first-class 
performance.  Thank you to Mrs. Ruffing and the music department for their 
leadership and dedication to our student performers.   
 
At this time, the Champions Before and After School Program is accepting student 
registration for the start of the 24-25 school year.  Please use the link below to 
register your child.  www.discoverchampions.com. 

Second grade will be conducting Terra Nova Testing during the week of April 15 
through 19 at both elementary schools.  

Progress reports will be available during the week of April 22.  Please contact your 
child’s school if you have any questions or concerns. 

PSSA testing will occur from April 22 through May 10.  Testing will be in grades 
three through eight.  Please check your child’s school website for information and 
testing schedules.  

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 
different events.  

Also, due to the primary election, students and staff will be working remotely on 
Tuesday, April 23. 

The next early release for professional development will be Friday, April 26. 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.discoverchampions.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Csolesj%40wmasd.org%7Cead0961919ff4bfb99c308dc4cbbecc9%7C3e9326f95a264c45b49b16163ba142cb%7C0%7C0%7C638469617268678924%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xhuCWr34v6Kop9E%2BL6QAtKsIGn%2BUh4nwHuT6OxD38Os%3D&reserved=0

